
 
 
 

 

 
As another way to ensure important information reaches you, we encourage AmeriHealth 
Caritas District of Columbia (DC) providers to sign up for email alerts. To receive notifications 
from AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) via email, please go to 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates/index.aspx. 
By signing up for email alerts, you will continue to receive notifications from AmeriHealth 
Caritas DC via fax as well.  
 
If you are concerned you may have missed a communication from AmeriHealth Caritas DC, you 
may view all notifications by visiting the link above at any time. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to update your contact information, please contact your 
Provider Account Executive or call Provider Services at 202-408-2237. 
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